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Friday 14th February 2025  

World Book Day: Thursday March 6th 2025  

Dear pupils and carers,  

This year, we are excited to announce that we will be celebrating World Book Day across the Solent Schools on 

Thursday 6th March 2025.  

At the end of last year, we sent out a survey asking adults to provide us with suggestions on what our theme, if any, 

could be. We received an overwhelming response with a range of suggestions. With this in mind, we took time to 

consider the best possible option for our incredible families and from your responses, we came up with a theme.  

Our World Book Day Theme, for 2025, will be:  

BEDTIME STORIES! 

This theme offers pupils and adults a range of options, in terms of what to wear to school. Your options are:  

Wear your Pyjamas: Just as you would wear to read your bedtime stories at home, you have the option to wear your 

pyjamas to school.  

Fancy Dress: Option to dress up as your favourite book character from a story that you may read at bedtime.  

Posters of the Solent Schools event have already been distributed throughout our sites. 

We hope that the children take the opportunity to enjoy the day, where they will also have time to relax, within their 

classes, and read their very favourite book! 

 

Thank you all so much for your support in advance. 

Kindest Regards, 

Mrs Colarusso and Mrs Bell  

English Lead at Solent Junior School and English Lead at Solent Infant School 
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